
PUBLIC HEARING
MUNICIPALITY OF

MONROEVILLE
TRANSFER OF LIQUOR

LICENSE
PLAZA AZTECA

MONROEVILLE, INC.
4310 NORTHERN PIKE

MONROEVILLE,
PENNSYLVANIA 15146

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that
the Council of the Municipality
of  Monroeville  will  hold  a
public hearing in accordance
with  Section  461  of  the
Pennsylvania Liquor Code, 47
P.S.  §  4-461,  in  Council
Chambers in the Monroeville
Municipal  Building,  2700
Monroeville  Boulevard,
Monroeville, PA 15146, during
its Council Meeting scheduled
for  7:00  p.m.  on  Thursday,
August  8,  2024,  to  consider
the request  of  Plaza  Azteca
Monroeville, Inc. (Plaza Azteca)
for Municipal  approval of an
intermunicipal  transfer  of
Pennsylvania  Liquor  Control
Board  Restaurant  Liquor
License R-21183 from Sin Clair
Culinary  LLC  (Sewickley
Township)  to  Plaza  Azteca
(Municipality  of  Monroeville).
The  purpose  of  the  Public
Hearing  is  to  receive
comments  and
recommendations  of
interested individuals residing
within  the  Municipality
concerning  the  applicant’s
intent to acquire and utilize a
restaurant Liquor License and
to  allow  the  applicant  to
describe its business and its
intent to acquire the license.
The  Municipality  must
determine  whether  the
request  would  have  an
adverse effect on the welfare,
health, peace and morals of
the  Municipality  and  its
residents. A full opportunity to
be heard will be given to any
citizen  and  all  parties  of
interest  who  attend  the
hearing. If  you are a person
with a disability and wish to
attend  this  public
meeting/public  hearing,  and
require an auxiliary aid, service
or  other  accommodation  to
participate, please contact the
Municipal  Manager  at  (412)
856-3303  at  least  five  days
prior  to  the  public
hearing/public  meeting  to
discuss how the Municipality
may best accommodate your
needs.


